Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF MANAGEMENT SERVICES
Division of Building Construction
RFQ-REDM17/18-003 - Benton Building (AE)

STATE OF FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF MANAGEMENT SERVICES
DIVISION OF REAL ESTATE DEVELOPMENT AND MANAGEMENT
PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT FOR PROFESSIONAL SERVICES
ARCHITECTURE
March 20, 2018
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ): The Department of Management Services, Division of Real Estate Development and Management, announces that professional services are required for the project listed below.
RFQ NUMBER: RFQ-REDM17/18-003
PROJECT NUMBER: TBD
PROJECT NAME: Exterior Repair and Sealing, Benton Building
PROJECT LOCATION: Fort Pierce, Florida
ESTIMATED CONSTRUCTION BUDGET: $2,000,000.00 (+Plus)
Please visit the Department’s website http://www.myflorida.com/apps/vbs/vbs_www.main_menu and click on “Search Advertisements” – “Division of Real Estate Development and Management”.
